
                              
  
  
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member: 
  
We would like to remind everyone that the comment period for the Deconstruction 
Implementation Plan and the Environment, Health and Safety Plan for Deconstruction will close at 
the end of the day tomorrow. Please send comments to reply@renewnyc.com or 
LMDCreply@renewnyc.com  
  
Also don’t forget to follow all LMDC happenings on Twitter. Sign up today. 

www.twitter.com and follow the LMDC http://twitter.com/LMDC  
  
The Plans: 
  
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/090218ImplementationPlan.pdf 

  

http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/090217_Bovis_EHSP.pdf 
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